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February 2001

To whom it may concern:

In October 1978 I went to the Hydrapower plant and bought a 10” x 1/2” Shear. We usc it
constantly every day and have had very litile maintenance expense.

Lam vety satisfied with my purchase and in May 2001 we order a new 12° X 3/4” Shear from
Hydrapower and we expect it to last another 22 years or longer.

My old machine has maintained most of its value over the past 22 years.
Please feel free to contact me anytime at 718-893-6326

Sincerely,

Specialty Steel Intl. Inc.
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Warren Wilhelm
President
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